
August 23, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High School this is Principal 

Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• The first day of school starts tomorrow Monday August 24 at 7:10 am for both our My 

PCS students and are traditional face to face students. Please prepare yourself and give 

yourself extra time so that you are punctual 

• For our face to face students you will pick up your schedules/and school provided face 

masks in a drive by homeroom. Homeroom listings are posted on our website and school 

personnel will be out and about assisting all students to homeroom and then immediately 

to their first period class 

• Our bell schedule, information about safety/health protocols, mask requirements, social 

distancing and student orientation are available on our website to consume at your 

leisure. A walking tour of our campus has been added as well 

• Our staff and teachers have worked exceptionally hard to prepare for this school year and 

serve our online and face to face student to the best of our abilities. We will do our level 

best to provide the best education possible in all environments and to work through all 

difficulties and problems we may face together. By working as a team – Together We 

Will Rise!  We look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow! 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high 

spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 

 


